
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Please take notice that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have been invited 

to participate in a tour of projects proposed to be addressed in the 2025-2029 Capital 

Improvement Plan. The tour will depart from City Hall at 4:30 pm and will take place on 

Monday, July 8, 2024.  

 

Locations include Gibson/Farwell Parking Ramp, Hobbs Ice Arena, Graham Riverside Parking 

Deck, Farwell Street, and Fairfax Municipal Pool.   

 

Please contact the City Manager’s office at 715-839-4902 if you have any questions.  

 

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin 

Statutes.  

 

Tess Morgan 

Media/Communications Specialist 

 

C:  News Media 

 City Clerk 


